Hildebrandt, Tina

From: Correspondence Group, City Clerk's Office
Sent: Wednesday, October 12, 2016 12:27 PM
To: Public Hearing

Subject: FW: REZONING: 2894 East Broadway

From: Nicholas Lauga

Sent: Wednesday, October 12, 2016 11:10 AM
To: Correspondence Group, City Clerk's Office
Subject: REZONING: 2894 East Broadway

Hello Council

| wish that the zoning changes for this was for much taller and denser. Vancouver is in a housing crisis,

this zoning should be all 50+ story buildings. The zoning is very close to Skytrain. If we are worried about
traffic make sure that the buildings do not have parking spots and the residents not be eligible for on street
parking passes. | would gladly give up a parking space for an affordable home. Please consider amending the
zonings to increase the housing supply and decrease the amount of cars in Vancouver.

Thank you
Nick Lauga





